Dept of Public Works D Bruce Hamachek

100 N Appleton St 1110 w 5™ St

Appleton, WI 54911 Appleton, WI 54914
August 72016

RE: Railroad Quiet Zone

I went to the meeting the other evening (Tue July 26) and was pleased at the progress of
the detailed plan. I was not able to stay long enough for input so I would like to propose
an idea.

I am most interested in the intersection of Spencer and Summit. As they said at the
meeting the most favorable solution is to close an entrance to the corridor and I believe
that would be the best. Since Summit isn’t a thru street anyway the few homes on that
block would have the inconveinence of going around the block. The advantage is that it
would reduce the traffic on that street which is good for children and the overall
atmosphere of the neighborhood.

I hope this might help and I really hope this Quiet Zone proposal gets implemented. The
noise level in our home is outrageously loud and ruins the quality and value of these
neighborhoods,

Sincerely,
Bruce Hamachek

VB Sl



